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Request: 
 
I would like to request: 

1. The total amount spent since June 2017 by the council on interim fire safety measures in 

high-rise residential buildings over 18 metres that are owned by the council, and have been 

confirmed to have Aluminium Composite Material (ACM) cladding, in conjunction with other 

elements of the cladding system that do not meet the relevant requirements of the Building 

Regulations guidance (abbreviated below as ‘these buildings’) 

  

2. The total amount spent on interim fire safety measures for these buildings in the most 

recent month where data is available  

  

If the council does not hold the specific information described at Question 1 or 2, I 

respectfully request that the council provides any information it does hold from which these 

figures may be calculated. This could include any one database, spreadsheet or word 

document holding data relating to the interim fire safety measures put in place on affected 

residential buildings that the council owns, and the amount spent on interim fire safety 

measures since June 2017. Please share this excluding any information which could be 

considered personal information under the Data Protection Act. 

 
 
North Tyneside Council does not have any high rise residential buildings. 


